
Contact Information:

I graduated from Eastern University, a school based in
Philadelphia, PA, this past May.

Hello Sherman Families! My name is Becca Cullum and I
am excited to start this school year at Sherman as a
school counselor for behavior support. I currently live in NY
with my partner, Sam, and our fur family of cats and dogs.

Ms. CullumMs. Cullum
Meet the Teacher

Experience

rcullum@shermancsd.org

About

Why SCS?
While completing my internship last spring at Sherman and
filling in as the interim elementary school counselor for the
remainder of the school year, I absolutely loved the small
town feel and close-knit community that is evident
amongst the staff and students in the district.  I look
forward to getting to know all of you and can’t wait to
have a great year at SCS!


